
Hello there, Parents and Carers! 

As Naunton Park is preparing to close in response to 

COVID-19, you might be wondering how best to 

help your child or children with their studies while 

they are at home. 

We have attached a link to a series of lessons 

prepared by the White Rose Maths Team. Every 

lesson comes with a short video showing you clearly 

and simply how to help your child to complete the 

activity successfully. 

On this page, you will find links to each year 

group’s learning and an explanation about how to 

use the resources. 

Please use the following link to take you to the 

White Rose Maths Home Learning webpage. 

https://whiterosemaths.com/homelearning/ 

 

We hope this is useful! 

The Staff of Naunton Park Primary School 
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